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WSC MEETING SUMMARY 

 COMMITTEE NAME Central Goulburn 

MEETING DATE 19 December 2019 

ATTENDEES 

WSC Members: Peter Hacon, Susan Wearden, Murray McDonald, Ruth 
McGrath, Stuart Young & Ray Sellwood 
 
GMW Attendees:  
Paul Cox (Customer Service Manager),  
Greg Shannon (Regional Customer Service Manager – West)  
 

APOLOGIES David Kerr, Lyndall Ash (Agriculture Victoria), Peter Clydesdale (Regional 
Customer Service Manager - East)  

 
Main Topics Discussed 
Integrated Drainage Management Strategy  – Greg Shannon 
• Provided an update on the Drainage Strategy and recent meeting with various stakeholders that was 

coordinated by the CMA 
• Drainage across the GMID has seen significant change due to a number of differing factors 
• The committee welcomed the “re-introduction” of the high level strategy considering the tariff strategy 

had begun back in 2016 
• The committee stressed the importance of having Central Goulburn representation at future meetings 

if discussing Drainage Diversion   
 

Pricing Submission – Greg Shannon 
• Information on GMW’s current pricing submission was provided including our key proposals and 

engagement outcomes. 
• Members were advised that consultation and feedback was still available until Jan 24th 
• The WSC were pleased with the submission of a single storage fee for NWU’s and water users 
• Although pleased with seeing a price reduction, members had some concerns with any future price 

shocks when end of life occurs with modernised assets 
 

 
 

 


